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Press Release-Missing Person 

 

The Joplin Police Department is currently in need of the public’s assistance in locating Willanna 

Anita Dunn who is reported as missing.  Dunn is 61 years old and is approximately 5’2” and 120 

pounds.  She has past medical issues and her family is concerned about her well-being. Her vehicle is 

accounted for and her method of travel is unknown at this time. She was last heard from on 5-28-

2016 at about 4pm. It is unknown what she was last wearing before her disappearance. She resides in 
the area of 11th and Jackson.  

Her driver’s license photo is attached and anyone who has any information is urged to contact the 
Joplin Police Department at 417-623-3131. 
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